Sacred Heart Cathedral School

Te Kura Ahurewa o te Ngākau Tapu

2017 Payments made by parents

Dear Parents,

Set out below are the activities that will enhance, complement and supplement the delivery of the NZ curriculum. Please note that while donations are not compulsory, they enable our school to provide high quality programmes of learning.

Donations

All donations are voluntary and may be eligible for a tax credit.

General School donation

\$100.00 per child

\$200.00 per family

The 2017 General School donations will be used for:

- ICT classroom equipment.
- New adaptive furniture that supports a vibrant and flexible learning environment.
- Resources to support Health and PE programme.
- Resources to support Literacy and Mathematics.

Specific Donations

Class trips & activities:	\$100.00 (\$25.00 per term)
Swimming (all year levels)	\$40.00
EOTC (Education Outside the Classroom – Yr 7 & 8)	\$80.00
Technicraft (Yr 7 & 8)	\$50.00
Technicraft (Yr 5 & 6)	\$20.00
Read It (Rms 1, 2, 3 & 5)	\$5.00
Religious Education resource (all year levels)	\$5.00
Mathletics – online tool to support Mathematics	
Learning at school or home (all year levels)	\$17.00

Payment for these is very much appreciated as it enables us to provide rich learning opportunities for our students.

Purchase

Rm 1 Stationery \$45.00 inclusive of GST

For your convenience you can make internet payment in the Sacred Heart Cathedral School operating account:

Name of account: Sacred Heart School Board of Trustees (Thorndon)

Account number: 123140 0325505 00

Thank you for your ongoing support. Your voluntary donations are greatly appreciated.

Bernadette Murfitt Principal

Guildford Terrace, Thorndon, Wellington 6011
School website: http://www.sacred-heart.school.nz/

Telephone: (04) 472 4047 Fax: (04) 499 3828 e-mail: principal@sacred-heart.school.nz